Minutes of the Strategic Themes Committee
April 19, 2011

Committee members present:  Ron English, Cristina Galvan, Richard Gerik, Leah Jackson, Karen Kemp, Carson Mencken, Mitch Neubert, Byron Newberry, Patricia Pack, Diana Ramey, Rob Rogers, Martha Lou Scott, Ashley Thornton, Tricia Tolbert, Jeff Wallace
Chair Mitch Neubert opened the meeting at 3:30 p.m.  He asked for updates on the coding process from the three subcommittees:
· Individual input:  About 235 individuals have responded via e-mail or the web forms.  Most responses have been coded and reviewed by a second coder.
· Community input:  One community input session remains, and about half of the completed sessions’ summary documents have been coded.
· Group input:  Group input continues to be submitted, and the expectation is that there will be a large number of submissions as the deadline approaches.  Input is heaviest for the themes related to curriculum and the learning environment.  This group may need help from others to finish the coding task.
The chair reported that in his conversations with the provost, she indicated that she will review all the raw data herself.  She also suggested that executive summaries of the data are desirable.  Toward that end, the chair proposed that each subcommittee develop two-page executive summaries for each theme, including these elements:
· Identification of categories of comments within the theme
· Descriptions of the ideas within each category
· What is stated
· Who is saying it
· How often it is stated
· Note common comments as well as the unique insightful ones.
· Exemplar quotes
· Judgments about the relative importance of categories, beginning with the most prominent ideas
Changes in future meeting dates
After some discussion, the following dates and times were selected for working group meetings:
· Wednesday, May 18, 1:30-4:30 p.m. – Theme analyses
· Wednesday, June 1, 1:30-4:30 p.m. – Executive summary drafts
· Wednesday, June 8, 1:30-4:30 p.m. – Total document draft
· Wednesday, June 15, 1:30-4:30 p.m. – Final Review, if needed.
· Wednesday, June 22 – Target date for submission to Elizabeth Davis
All meetings will be in Cashion 110, unless otherwise specified. 
Assignment for next meeting on May 2, 2011
Subcommittees should continue the coding process.  The individual input and community input groups agreed to draft executive summaries for two themes, Christian Commitment and Finances, using the framework outlined above.  Subcommittees should be ready to report at the next meeting, scheduled for Monday, May 2, at 3:30 p.m., in Cashion 110.  
The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 p.m.
